
Rules Committee, 

Pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral.  

I am in favor of making this change before the next Presidential election. The details about making 

the change must be made public so everyone knows what the new rules will be. 

I want you to pass the above legislation ASAP. 

Thank You for your service to Oregon. 

Gerrie Smitih  

Salem, OR 97317 
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